ORDERING THE COPPER – PURCHASING REQUIREMENTS

1) I spoke with the Account Payable Manager Mr Rob Kemp and he said that the College can provide a standard letter with bank details and 2 references. Apparently our payment terms are business standard – paid 30 days from the date of the invoice. (College pays out £5 million every week).

2) Our purchasing lady Piera Brambilla has completed a “New Supplier Request Form” to add Metelec Ltd to the College system.

3) I have forwarded the “Account Application” form sent by Bob Richards from Metelec to the Purchasing System Advisor Mrs Jen Wiseman, 48594.

4)
Forwarded on request the 2 quotes to Amanda Nwaku, Procurement Helpdesk (one scanned, one email).
NB: Emails covering these actions are in the METELEC email folder.

